Neah-Kah-Nie High School

24705 Hwy 101 N PH: (503) 355-2272
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 FAX: (503) 355-8200
www.neahkahnie.k12.or.us

February 28, 2017

RTI
P.O. Box 100
Nehalem, OR 97131

Corporate Offices
892 W. Madison Ave.
Glenn Ferry, ID 83623

Dear Mr. Martell and the Nehalem RTI Staff;

Thank you for the generous donation of $662.63 worth of phone call revenues generated by the parents
and patrons of our students and school.

We appreciate the annual contribution which enables us to expand opportunities and activities for our
students. This year the donation will be used by our Advisory Committee to support college and career
readiness activities school wide.

It is a pleasure to partner with you as we have for all these years! itis amazing to consider how these
funds have added up. We are ever grateful!

Sincerely
C 3
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kmaster

Dr. Heidi B
Principal

CC:
Paul Erlebach, Superintendent
RTI Corporate Headquarters
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NEHALEM TELECOM 892 W. Madison Ave,, Glenns Ferry, ID 83623

January 31, 2017

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster, Principal
Neah-Kah-Nie High School

PO Box 28

Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

RE: Donation

Dear Principal Buckmaster,

It is RTI-Nehalem'’s privilege to present Neah-Kah-Nie High School with a check for $662.63. This
amount represents a portion of the revenues received for RTl long distance calls completed during
calendar year 2016. RTI-Nehalem annually donates $0.01 per call completed through our long distance
service. Please help spread the word about RTI Long Distance service as each call benefits Nehalem’s
local schools.

RTI truly appreciates its customers and it is our honor to invest in the education of the youth in the
area.

Sincerely,
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Mark R. Martell
General Manager
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